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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

August 31, 1984
L-84-229

,

~.c. c
Mr. J ees P. O'Reilly co b
Regional Administrator, Region II Q 'W z

UmU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

P.O.' Box 2203 ?.3
"3Atl ant a, GA 30301 ::,

co $?
Dear Mr. O'Reilly: g-

"
RE:~ St. Lucie Units 1 and 2

. Docket Nos. 50-335 & 50-389
Security P1an Revision 9

Enclosed-please find copies MCD-136-1 through MCD-136-4 of Revision 9 to the
St. Lucie Plant Physical Security Plan. 'By copy of this letter, we a; a
forwarding copy number MCD-136-5 to the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation,
Division of Licensing.

Revisicn 9 also addresses commitments of our letters L-84-197, dated
August 6, 1984 to NRR. That letter was in response to a June 5,1984 NRC
Request for Additional Information concerning Revision 8.

Additional comments concerning Revision 8 are attached as an enclosure to this
letter.

The material enclosed herewith contains safeguards infonnation as defined by
10 CFR 73.21 and its disc 1osure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954 as anended. Therefore, the
enclosed material is exenpt from public disclosure.

The revision does not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the Security
Plan and, therefore, does not require NRC approval prior to implementation in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p).

Sincerely,

M '

- J.W. Willi ms, Jr.
84ghhO e400g05000 yGroup Vice President
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